Dept. of Environmental Services
170 Long Lane Cady Building
Middletown, CT 06459
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9 January 2018

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 ﬁé "00 #? 3”‘/ D
ATTN: Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, LAT
2100 Renaissance Boulevard Suite 100 ﬁﬁd (7? g /ch}

. King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

ATTN: Mr. Dennis Lawyer
Mr. Lawyer,

This letter serves as our notification and request to withdraw the extension you received from
our facility dated 260ctober2017.

On December 21, 2017 licensed radioactive material (14C) was used in Hall Atwater
Laboratories in a new experiment in our Biochemistry program. We expect to continue using
this material for the near future.

At this ime we respectfully request withdrawal of our previous notification to NRC due to
lack of principal activity. This experiment resumes use of 14C and 3H in our research facility.

Thank you for your time and consideration with respect to this notification. Please do not
hesitate to contact me wnelligan@wesleyvan.edu or 860-685-2771 should you have any question
or comments regarding this request.

Sincerely

R Y

William 5. Nelligan
Director / Radiation Safety Officer
Environmental Services
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